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Dear Senator Carney, Representative Moonen, and members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
Thank you for considering LD 2007. I writing to give my full support to LD 2007 and
encourage you to do the same. Wabanaki people--as all Indigenous People of our 
planet--have a right to self-determination and the State of Maine has too long stood in 
the way of our Wabanaki Nations, friends, and neighbors' right to a prosperous future.
As a resident of Hancock, fisherman, hunter, and Maine guide I know that much of 
what brings joy to my life in Maine is built on the thousands of years of thoughtful 
care that Wabanaki people have given to our shared home. As long as Wabanaki 
People support this bill, I hope the committee will do the same. Thank you.


